
I nominate Emil Haugen as a representative for the temporarily employed in scientific 
positions. 
About the candidate: Research fellow in Section 6 since May 2023. During spring 2022, 
Haugen authored a letter to the leadership of the MN faculty, signed by over 100 students 
and temporary employees. The letter expressed concern and dissatisfaction with changed 
priorities at the faculty, leading to drastic cuts in advertised PhD positions at MI. This 
resulted in the institute gaining one additional position that year. In the Institute Board, he 
will continue to represent the interests of current and future temporary employees. 
 
Others endorsing the candidate are: Jonas Eidesen, Nikolai Opdan, and Johannes Vincent 
Meo. 
Best regards, Eline Mannino 


